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March 27, 2020  

  

Dear ISP Family and Friends,  

 

During these uncertain times, our preschool is committed to supporting the health and safety of our community.  

We do not take the current health crisis lightly and our decisions reflect this.  ISP is grateful for your support; past, 

present, and in the future.  

 

We make every effort to accommodate the needs of all who have entrusted their children to our care. We will 

continue to support and provide your child with the best quality preschool experience available and possible during 

this difficult time.  

  

After consideration and input from community members, the board has advised that International School for Peace 

remain closed to our traditional learning practices until Monday, April 13.  We sincerely hope to maintain that date.  

 

International School for Peace believes in the importance of maintaining connections with our students.  In an 

effort to support learning, we are offering students a unique classroom experience with their teacher twice daily via 

the online application Zoom. We will have a blast connecting, exploring, creating, sharing, moving, reading, and 

singing , to name just a few fun learning activities.  We will continue to bring Spanish and peaceful conflict 

resolution skills to your child in every session! This curriculum will explore our April learning themes of Earth Day 

and recycling, Springtime, and Community Helpers as well as other areas of interest.  Teachers will provide a daily 

lesson plan to you as well as a list of typical household items needed for activity times that week.     

 

We are excited to provide for our families and the community in this way and we hope that you agree.  

 

We hope you will join us in this virtual experience.  Families who opt in will pay a flat rate of $300 for one child and 

$535 for two siblings. That will cover your entire tuition costs for month of April.  In the next few days, we will be 

adding an online payment option to our website for your convenience.  We will continue to accept checks via mail. 

To be part of this learning adventure, please pay via website or have your tuition received no later than April 5.  

Whether or not you choose to participate in this adventure will not change your enrollment status when ISP re-

opens.   

 

ISP will continue to financially support our staff as well as pay our monetary obligations to the best of our ability.  

Your charitable donations are greatly appreciated and can be submitted via our website or mailed to us.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at cathy@internationalschoolforpeace.com  

  

With sincere gratitude and appreciation,  

 

Cathy DeMers  M.Ed.  

Director - International School for Peace  

4625 East River Road   

Tucson Arizona 85718   

www.Internationalschoolforpeace.com  
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